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October 13, 2023

MESSAGE FROM MS. GLAUSIER, OUR PRINCIPAL
Dear Winn Holt Community,

I hope this message finds you all doing well! It is hard to believe that Monday will be our 50th
day of school! Wow! This is also the time that our teachers have lots of wonderful things to
share with you about your child's progress in school so far this year. We look forward to
seeing you all on one of our Early Release days - Wednesday and Thursday - or another day
that week, however you scheduled your conference with your teacher.

We had another great turnout for our All Pro Dads event in September. Our next All Pro Dads
will be on October 25 at 6:45. Please look for information in Parent Square or your child's
Friday Folder to let us know you're planning to attend!

October 16 - 20 is our Great Days of Service event. Please send in canned goods and non-
perishable food items to support those in our community who need our support during this
time. The class who collects the most cans on each grade level will earn a pizza party!

Save the Date! Winn Holt is having its 20th year anniversary celebration on Tuesday, March 19,
2024 starting at 6:00pm. We hope you'll join us for the celebration and walk down memory
lane of the highlights of our school's history!

I look forward to our year together. It's going to be an amazing year for our Winn Holt Black
Knights!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Lisa Glausier, Principal

https://youtu.be/ZdaHzW4loFE


Want to see pictures of all the fun? Click here!Want to see pictures of all the fun? Click here!

SEPTEMBER CHAMP
WINNER
Students receive CHAMP
referrals for demonstrating
CHAMP behavior (Caring,
Helpful, Attitude, Manners, and
Prepared). Each month, one
winner is drawn to choose a
prize from the PBIS team. This
month, Joel, a student in Ms.
Jahirovic's class, was
nominated by Ms. Ulceus for
"Always helping his peers and
complimenting their efforts in
all subjects. He never
complains and completes
difficult tasks with a smile".
Congratulations, Joel!

EXPLORING OUR
CURIOSITY
Ms. Nguyen and Ms. Serajee
brought some really cool bugs
for Ms. Schweikert's class to
study.

MS. BACK AND HER
AMAZING TEAM
We want to recognize Mrs.
Back and all of the custodians
who work hard each day to
keep our school clean and
running smoothly. Every day
they weep, mop, disinfect and
vacuum the classrooms,
bathrooms, hallways, and
cafeteria. They move furniture,
empty trash, and jump in to help
in a moment's notice. Our
custodians are really
superheroes in disguise. When
you see on of our custodians
today, make sure you tell them
THANK YOU for their hard work.

Click here to join PTAClick here to join PTA

lisa.glausier@gcpsk12.org

COMMUNITY MEMBERS FOR MEDIA COMMITTEE
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The Media Center and Ms. Gibbs are in need of some community members to serve on the
Media Committee. This committee reviews books and other media to give feedback and
approve its use in the elementary media center. If you are interested, please contact
Donna.Gibbs@gcpsk12.org

PICTURE DAY
WHEN

TUESDAY, OCT. 17TH, 7:45AM
WHERE

588 OLD SNELLVILLE HIGHWAY
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
Picture Day is on Tuesday, October 17, 2023.

1. Register your e-mail and/or phone numbers you would like
your proofs delivered to (Mom, Dad, Grandma, etc.).
Registration is good for the whole school year!
Registration Link HERE
2. We send a direct link of the student's image gallery to all
registered e-mails via school or QR
Code. **Always check spam/promo folders!
3. Parents go online and select from our wide assortment of
school products (and mix your
poses and backgrounds for FREE).
4. Orders are shipped to your home!

NEW!!!! YOU CAN NOW SEARCH FOR PREVIOUS YEARS
PHOTOS by going to WWW.TSSORDERS.COM and searching by
“Student ID”!

mailto:Donna.Gibbs@gcpsk12.org
https://orders.tssphotography.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/91156/27206534


https://orders.tssphotography.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/91156/27206534


https://orders.tssphotography.com/qpplus/register/direct/event/91156/27206534


PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES
It’s time to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences!
Early Release dates: Wednesday Oct. 18th & Thursday Oct. 19th
Our school is using PTCFast.com to make signups as convenient as possible this year. Please
enter the following web address into your browser window or scan the QR code:
https://ptcfast.com/schools/Holt_Elementary
If you do not have internet access, please send your teacher a note with requested times.

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Holt_Elementary


Thank you for coming to A Knight of Learning!

2ND GRADE STEM LAB COUNSELORS AND
SEL

Ms. Berg's Science Fair videoMs. Berg's Science Fair video

CPR/AED AND FIRST AID TRAINING
WHEN

TUESDAY, OCT. 17TH, 11AM
WHERE

588 OLD SNELLVILLE HIGHWAY
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
We invite you to our Hands only CPR/AED and First Aid
Training. Learn how to save a life. We have two workshop
sessions . Training by Gwinnett County Fire Educators. Training
is for informational purpose only. It does not meet certification
requirements. Space is limited. On a first come basis.
Workshop is free. Please click on the blue link to enroll.
https://forms.gle/SEcTMmHywvfMaKvq6

What: Hands only CPR/AED and First Aid Training
When: October 17, 2023, at 11:00 am in Spanish
And
October 25, 2023, at 4; 00 pm in English
Where: Margaret Winn Holt Elementary School

https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/rec/play/PBoTYKQ-jTynOhPI-sQLlMDrCqXBo6GDczTMCJiCUogWJ3C_BtSswvSMAoJC-PNSi41rq6qECCfMs4a6.ZaNUwhyASgW-4SU-?canPlayFromShare=true&from=share_recording_detail&startTime=1695755652000&componentName=rec-play&originRequestUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fgcpsk12-org.zoom.us%2Frec%2Fshare%2FHciDQEH6lMuocrf2GVVUHQao9WBljxXmlt0FbG62akHabovw3lkTHtMBs1ogs732.UIRlbQ6EUaPhim-w%3FstartTime%3D1695755652000%26fbclid%3DIwAR1JmnCfTgfkLJ6Ur8441qNum7UZmTbNizGxN5soPee2_VFlDqfl3ExaFcw
https://forms.gle/SEcTMmHywvfMaKvq6
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SCIENCE FAIR
Science Fair is BACK!!

We are asking students to work on a Science Fair project at home and turn it into Ms. Berg at
Winn Holt by January 9, 2024. Each student who turns in a scorable project will be entered
into a raffle to win prizes like lunch with Ms. Berg or prizes from a grab bag! The class with the
most projects will also win a prize.

Watch this video to find out what you have to do if you’re interested in working with your child
to complete a Science Fair project.

Here’s how we will be supporting you:
Support meetings (once a month starting in October) during the school day for students
who are working on projects at home.
Virtual support meetings (once a month starting in October) in the evening for parents
who are supporting students at home.

Oct. 24th 5:00-5:30
Nov. 14th 5:00-5:30
Dec. 12th 5:00-5:30

https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/rec/play/PBoTYKQ-jTynOhPI-sQLlMDrCqXBo6GDczTMCJiCUogWJ3C_BtSswvSMAoJC-PNSi41rq6qECCfMs4a6.ZaNUwhyASgW-4SU-?canPlayFromShare=true&from=share_recording_detail&startTime=1695755652000&componentName=rec-play&originRequestUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fgcpsk12-org.zoom.us%2Frec%2Fshare%2FHciDQEH6lMuocrf2GVVUHQao9WBljxXmlt0FbG62akHabovw3lkTHtMBs1ogs732.UIRlbQ6EUaPhim-w%3FstartTime%3D1695755652000%26fbclid%3DIwAR1JmnCfTgfkLJ6Ur8441qNum7UZmTbNizGxN5soPee2_VFlDqfl3ExaFcw


At-Home Learning and Support ActivitiesAt-Home Learning and Support Activities

ENGLISH FLYER
https://gcpsk12-
org.zoom.us/j/98409966330

SPANISH FLYER
https://gcpsk12-
org.zoom.us/j/98409966330

VIETNAMESE FLYER
https://gcpsk12-
org.zoom.us/j/98409966330

Reach Ms. Yen Berg by email or through Parent Square anytime for any questions

All projects are due by January 9, 2024. We can’t wait to see what our Champion Scientists
are able to design!

UPCOMING DATES
(Check out the calendar on Parent Square for all events)

Oct. 13- Progress Reports emailed home
Oct. 16- 50th day of school- Dress up like it's the 1950s
Oct. 16- PTA Culver's Night 5:00-8:00
Oct. 17- Picture Day
Oct. 18 & 19- Early Release/Parent & Teacher Conferences
Oct. 19- GCPS Board Meeting
Oct. 24- Science Fair Parents Zoom support session
Oct. 26- Central HS Trunk or Treat 6:00-8:00

https://www.gcpsk12.org/Domain/14581
https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/j/98409966330
https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/j/98409966330
https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/j/98409966330
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https://cdn.smore.com/u/5195/23a2dbb2173256f6c0b7b245b42fc479.jpeg


ENGAGE, EQUIP, & EMPOWER
SERIES: "COMMUNITY-BASED
MENTORING AND COMMUNITY
SCHOOLS" FAMILY NIGHT
WHEN

TUESDAY, OCT. 24TH, 5:30-6:30PM
WHERE

THIS IS AN ONLINE EVENT.
MORE INFORMATION
The Office of Family Engagement is excited to present
"Community-Based Mentoring and Community Schools" Family
Night for all GCPS families., part of the Engage, Equip,
Empower Series. Join this virtual meeting to learn how you can
engage with GCPS as a mentor with the Community-Based
Mentoring program that pairs caring adults with students in
grades 4 through 12 to provide guidance and support to help
our students become successful young adults. At this meeting,
you will also learn about the Office of Community Schools and
the process for community organizations to partner in
providing wraparound extension educational and recreational
programs and services for our students.
The Community-Based Mentoring and Community Schools
Family Night will occur virtually on October 24th at 5:30 - 6:30
PM.
Registration link: https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/j/98409966330

https://gcpsk12-org.zoom.us/j/98409966330




CENTRAL GWINNETT HS SAFE TRICK
OR TREAT
WHEN

THURSDAY, OCT. 26TH, 6-8PM
WHERE

564 WEST CROGAN STREET
LAWRENCEVILLE, GA
MORE INFORMATION
Central Gwinnett High School's Key Club presents: SAFE TRICK
OR TREAT! October 26th 6:00-8:00 on the Football Field Track
(inside in case of inclement weather)
Wear school appropriate costumes
Bring a candy bucket
Free admission!

Ride Gwinnett's Newest Ride

GWINNETT MICROTRANSIT
Ride Gwinnett microtransit is an on-demand shared-ride service that you can order from your
phone. All microtransit trips cost $3 per trip and must begin and end within the microtransit
zone. It’s a convenient, flexible, and affordable way to get to more places.
How does it work?

1. Request your ride: Use the Ride Gwinnett app.
2. Go to your pick-up location: Your ride will arrive to you. Some locations like shopping

plazas will have designated pick-up locations in the app.
3. Hop on board: Step into one of Ride Gwinnett’s small shuttles or vans.



Teaching about RESPECT at homeTeaching about RESPECT at home

4. Pay your fare: Link your credit or debit card in the Ride Gwinnett app or use exact change.
5. Arrive to your destination: Go anywhere within the Snellville zone and Lawrenceville zone.

Book your first trip!
Download the Ride Gwinnett app and get half-off your first trip with code 50OFF

Your ride doesn’t have to stop there.
Ride Gwinnett microtransit also connects to our local fixed routes 40, 45, and 70 so you can
travel beyond the microtransit zones.
Visit
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytr
ansit/microtransit for more information!

INSTRUCTIONAL RESOURCES PUBLIC REVIEW
OPPORTUNITY
Instructional Resources Public Review Opportunity
Staff, students, families, and Gwinnett community members are invited to review and provide
input on proposed instructional resources for select grades and courses in Mathematics,
ESOL, and World Language. Before adopting instructional resources for classroom use,
Gwinnett County Public Schools (GCPS) holds an extensive review. Multiple committees
involving various stakeholder groups reviewed resources submitted by publishers for
alignment with the school system’s Academic Knowledge and Skills (AKS) standards. During
the ongoing review process, selected resources are piloted in GCPS classrooms. Data from
the reviews and pilots will be considered in making adoption recommendations to the Board
of Education in early 2024.
This year’s virtual public review is open now through October 31st.
What: Instructional Resources Public Review Opportunity
When: October 1 - 31
Where: Click here to begin the virtual review.

pdf
School-wide_Respect_Newsletter.pdf

Download
278.7 KB

https://curriculum.characterstrong.com/pages/assets/pfp/documents/Family-Newsletters/School%20wide/School-wide_Respect_Newsletter.pdf
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/static/departments/transportation/GwinnettCountyTransit/TransitExpansion/DOT_Snellville_Microtransit_Zone.pdf
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/static/departments/transportation/GwinnettCountyTransit/TransitExpansion/DOT_Lawrenceville_Microtransit_Zone.pdf
https://www.gwinnettcounty.com/web/gwinnett/departments/transportation/gwinnettcountytransit/microtransit
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/37259
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/650dd15c5e2fbd9038ebf17c


Free & Reduced Meal ApplicationFree & Reduced Meal Application

PLAY 2 LEARN PROGRAM
Want to LEARN how to be your child's first and best teacher through PLAY?
Winn Holt Elementary will be offering a BIRTH to FIVE program for you and your child that
encourages PLAYING, LEARNING, and GROWING together. This program is FREE and available
to all families in the Winn Holt district.

Learn how to find the teachable moment in everyday activities
Learn how to engage with your child in play
Learn how to continue learning at home or anywhere
Learn how to get your child READY FOR SCHOOL!

For the 2023-2024 school year, the Play 2 Learn classes will take place on Thursdays from
10:00 AM to 11:30 AM and 12:30 PM or 2:00 PM in the Play 2 Learn classroom with Ms.
Kempner.

Little Learners Academy sessions will start on Friday, August 25 at 10:00 AM. These sessions
will take place on the last Friday of each month. These are short Play 2 Learn sessions so
parents can determine if they are interested in the program.

Read more about our Play 2 Learn program here.

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?apply=1&api=78f8fee54716f21218e523747d37a13c#loaded
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/36904
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/Michele.Kempner@gcpsk12.org
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/36904


Click HERE to create a My Payments Plus accountClick HERE to create a My Payments Plus account

1:1 SUPPORT
Visit the county sites for support for your child's school issued Chromebook.
Parent 1:1 site
Student 1:1 site

https://www.mypaymentsplus.com/welcome
https://www.instagram.com/winnholtes/
https://www.gcpsk12.org/Page/32833
https://sites.google.com/g.gcpsk12.org/gcpsstudent1to1support/home


Facebook @Holt_ES

CONTACT US

588 Old Snellville Highway, La… Lisa.Glausier@gcpsk12.org

678-376-8600 gcpsk12.org/WinnHoltES
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